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December 9, 2024
TO: WEDC
RE: Vibrant Spaces Grant Application

The North La Crosse Business Association {(NLBA)
enthusiastically supports parinering with the City to
provide the Vibrant Places grant proposal.

The property proposed is rich in history with it being, in
the mid 1800s, the Village of La Crosse's main street.

We believe this application can revitalize the street,
draw people into ifs businesses, and assist our small-
locally owned businesses thrive.

We are prepared fo help lead the efforts to get this
work completed in a timely fashion and start energizing
the Caledonia Park Place
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